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1 WHY HAVE YOU RECEIVED THIS NOTICE?
In March 2021, owners of select 2018 GSX250R/RZ motorcycles were notified of  
an important Safety Recall regarding the possible need for replacement of the
high/low beam headlamp bulb and retention spring.  Parts are available now to
complete this important Safety Recall.  

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO? 
Please make an appointment to have your vehicle repaired free of charge at  
any Suzuki Dealer. To locate your nearest Suzuki Dealer, go to  
www.suzukicycles.com and click on Find a Dealer at the top of the web page. 
Provide the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) from the front of this card to your 
Suzuki Dealer. 

Affected models of GSX250R/RZ that are operated without the repair may 
experience premature failure of the high/low beam headlamp bulb, resulting in a
sudden loss of illumination which can reduce operator visibility and increase the
risk of a crash. 

We ask that you immediately make arrangements to have the FREE repair
performed by your Suzuki dealer. 

Thank you for being a Suzuki Customer. 

Suzuki Motor USA, LLC

To find your nearest 
Suzuki Dealer, go to 

www.suzukicycles.com 
and click on 

Find a Dealer 
at the top of the web page. 

If you're having trouble 
having this repair 

completed, contact 
Customer Support at

1.714.572.1490
Monday through Friday 

7:30am to 4:30pm, PST
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